
This third edition of the event is designed for young professionals and university students and aims
to provide a platform for meaningful exchanges between young talents and senior professionals
while promoting Luxembourg as the leading global cross-border investment fund centre.

Laurianne Vessot and Jawad Bach will attend this event on 20 June 2024, in Luxembourg.

Contact us if you would like to talk to us at the event.
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